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This is my first blog post. My Zoo Crew classmates are studying the African Savanna and our Zoo 
Crew teachers are helping us to create projects to raise awareness about animals and the issues that 
affect them. I chose to focus on water hole restoration issues because it is really important for us to 
be aware of animals that don’t have access to drinking water. Think about what you would feel like if 
water wasn’t available to you. 
 
Go look at this website: http:www.maasaiassociation.org. Besides helping the animals get to water, 
the Waterhole Restoration Project builds waterholes in hope of reducing human and wildlife conflict 
over shallow wells and holes.  
 
This is important because we don’t want people who live in the African savanna who have livestock 
like cows face lions. We want everyone in the African savanna to live safely and in a harmonious 
biome. Also, I want you to consider this a priority because there is not something more important than 
to have a quality life for you and for others. 
 
In conclusion, I want to say this is a great opportunity for us to help this animals that do not have 
access to water and to have a lot of empathy for them. I invite you to share this important message. 
 
 
 


